
Join the Harrison County Super Shooters
4-H Club! 

-Meetings and Workshops will be held at
the Floyd County Conservation Club (3097

Georgetown-Greenville Road,
Georgetown, IN  47122) and are from

2:00pm to 5:00pm.
-Child must be enrolled into 4-H by
January 14th, 2024 to Participate.  

-A large portion of each workshop will be
outdoors.  Please dress accordingly during
the colder months.  Layers for your body,
hats, ear covers, gloves, coats, boots and

thick socks.
See workshop/meeting dates and details in

the flyer below! 🎯

Super Shooters 4-H Shooting SportsClub




